DepEd ADVISORY No.155, s. 2010
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009
this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel
(visit DepEd website at www.deped. gov.ph)
June 28, 2010

CONFERENCE ON ONE NATION LEARNING

The Center for Learning and Teaching Styles (CLTS), Philippines will conduct
a five-day conference entitled “One Nation Learning” at the Teachers Camp,
Baguio City on July 25-29, 2010.

With the theme, “Between Hope and Despair, Education is Still the Great
Equalizer’, this activity is envisioned to build bridges of new knowledge and new
methodologies, new ways of thinking, doing and being in the field of educational
leadership and management.

At the end of the conference, the participants shall have:

a. been prepared for the many challenges of school leadership;

b. clarified their visions as to what an effective school look like
and their role in leading it;

c. learned how to lead and manage change;

d. examined their leadership challenges in the context of school
management;

e. assessed the role of their school in relation to the broader
community engagement; and

f.  connected theory to practice in an effort to enhance individual,
group, and organizational performance.

The participants to this activity are school heads, master teachers, subject
specialists, guidance counselors, PTA officers from both public and private
elementary and secondary schools nationwide.

Interested participants may text their names and the names of their school
to the following mobile phone nos.: SMART 0909-1234-247; GLOBE 0906-9341-
322; SUN 0932-6039-931; or simply the Secretariat at
onenationlearning@gmail.com or htenedero@yahoo.com.

This is a live-out conference and the registration fee is Five Thousand Pesos
(PhP5,000.00) for five (5) days inclusive of meals and conference materials.

The Conference Secretariat can help participants arrange for accommodation
at reasonable rates at the Baguio Palace Hotel, Venus Parkview Hotel, or at the
Teachers Camp, Baguio City.

For more information, contact the Conference Secretariat, People’s Initiative
for Learning and Community Development, 162 Friendly Homes Subdivision, BPI
Compound, Guisad, Baguio City 2600 at telephone no.: (074) 300-5038 or email
address: onenationlearning@gmail.com or pilcd.org@gmail.com.
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